
 

Work Notification | January 2025 
Traffic camera installation, Tarcutta 

 
 REF: HLW-014 

HumeLink is one of Australia’s largest energy infrastructure projects connecting renewable energy sources to 
the grid and helping to put downward pressure on energy prices. The project consists of 365 kilometres of 500 
kV overhead transmission lines connecting Wagga Wagga, Bannaby and Maragle and is being delivered in two 
sections.  
The section between Wagga Wagga, Maragle and Wondalga is being constructed by UGL Engineering and 
CPB Contractors, working in joint venture as the HumeLink West JV.  

About the work 
We have started enabling work to establish access points and tracks, which will be used during construction of 
the transmission lines, and to prepare for construction of the Tarcutta accommodation facility and compound. 

To monitor our work activities and impacts, we will be installing and operating a trailer-mounted CCTV camera 
on Mates Gully Road at the intersection of Sydney Street, Tarcutta from Monday 3 February 2025. 

The purpose of the CCTV camera is for traffic counts, and it will not be used as a surveillance device, or to 
acquire or store any personal information. 

What you can expect 
The CCTV camera will be in operation intermittently for short periods during HumeLink West construction over 
the next two years. The camera will record traffic counts for vehicles on Mates Gully Road, Sydney Street and 
Hume Highway off-ramp. 

When we are working 
Work to install, maintain and relocate the camera will take place during standard construction hours of 7am to 
6pm, Monday to Friday and 8am to 1pm on Saturdays. If work out of these hours is required, we will contact 
you at least seven days before the work starts. 

Where we will be working 
The trailer-mounted CCTV camera will be located at the intersection of Mates Gully Road and Sydney Street, 
Tarcutta, shown in the map over the page. 

  



 

What happens next 
We’ll continue to keep you updated about the project and let you know of any work we’re planning that might 
impact you. If you have questions or concerns about any of the above, please contact our Community and 
Stakeholder Engagement team on 1800 317 367 or humelink@transgrid.com.au.  
We welcome your feedback on the HumeLink West JV Community Communications Strategy. Visit 
transgrid.com.au/humelink-west/#Strategies-Plans-and-Programs to view the strategy, and connect with us to 
have your say.  

  

Stay up to date with our work 
Please head to transgrid.com.au/HumeLink or scan the QR code to subscribe to 
regular updates, and for more information on the project.  
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